
Warm for Winter 
  

  The Rotaract Club of Las Vegas 
will be collecting new & un-used 

gloves & winter hats for elementary school 
children within the Las Vegas community. We 
hope you will take part in this joint – effort to 

provide a warm winter to a child. 

Your glove and hat donations will be 
distributed to over 200 school 

children at the annual Santa Clothes 
event on December 1st 2010 

Donations can be sent to: 
Rotaract Club of Las Vegas 

C/O Amanda Hurst 
4505 S Maryland Parkway Box 452013 

Las Vegas, NV 89154 

All gloves, hats, & 
monetary donations will 
be collected now through 

NOVEMBER 15TH!


